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DEMONsTRATION


Woodchips 2021 

The Demonstration and all the items for 
The Challenge, Show and Tell, and 
Announcements can be seen in the 

meeting video available on our web site.  
Visit it!

kcwoodturners.org

http://kcwoodturners.org


2021 KCWT SUMMER PICNIC
Our Annual Shelter in 
Shawnee Mission Park

Took him an hour 
to land it.



Thanks to Kevin Neelley for reserving the shelter and getting 
the meats and fixing and to all who came with their delicious 
salads, desserts, and other goodies.  We had one of the best 
crowds new have had in a few years.  It was a hot day but the 
shelter always has a really good breeze.  Plan for next year.



Mike Thomas, Ann Mellina, David Stalling, Efi Kamara, 
Kris Coyan, Rick Bywater. 

WOODTURNING: A journey where

the learning and fun never end.

In the article, “Family Circle,” from the 
Spring 2004 issue of American 
Woodturner, George Hatfield provides 
step-by-step instructions for making a 
frame for a picture or mirror.

 

In the article, “Turn a Tondo 
Frame,” from the August 2020 
issue of American Woodturner, 
Barrie Lynn Bryant provides 
instructions for turning a tondo 
(round) frame using medium 
density fiberboard (MDF). The 



In the article, “Burial Urns: A 
Worthy Club Project,” from the 
October 2012 issue of American 
Woodturner, Ken Evans describes 
a community project the 
Northeastern Woodworkers 
Association chapter participated 
in to provide urns for the 
unclaimed cremated remains of 
U.S. military men and women. He 
says there is a critical need for 
these urns.

In the article, “Elegant Two-Piece 
Urn,” from the October 2020 
issue of American Woodturner, 
Kurt Hertzog shares how to make 
a simple-shaped urn in two pieces 
using tools and equipment that 
are found in most woodturning 
shops. He also explains how to 
join, refine, and finish the piece.




Register and you’ll have a front row seat!

The Virtual Symposium will be your chance to benefit from the collective know-how, 
innovation, and creative passion of woodturners worldwide all in one venue and from the 
comfort of your own home. You’ll have opportunities to engage with other attendees face-to-
face. You'll be able to plan your experience and hop back and forth between sessions.


• Learn from some of the world’s best! There will be 12 featured live demonstrations 
on a variety of fascinating topics will that appeal to a wide range of experience levels 
and interest areas.


• Get motivated and informed by our Artist Showcase presentation, Professional 
Outreach Program (POP) panel discussions, Special Interest Topics, Women in Turning 
(WIT), Vendor Demos, and Nonprofit Zone.


• Check out the latest and greatest, state-of-the-art woodturning related products 
in our Virtual Trade Show. Browse and shop exhibitor booths, connect in person, and 
even interact with some vendors on camera.


• Gain insights, inspiration, and new ideas by perusing attendee work submitted for 
the AAW Instant Gallery and by attending the Instant Gallery Critique moderated by the 
Professional Outreach Program (POP).

ANNUAL AAW SYMPOSIUM



Please check our website (www.kcwoodturners.org) often and consider it your 
source for the most current information about club activities and events.  It is 
also a comprehensive resource for all things woodturning.  Bookmark it on 

your computer and create an App on your smart phone for quick, easy access 
anytime.  


Website Gallery 

KCWT is updating photos in the Gallery on our website.  We want more current pictures.  And, we 
want yours.  If you would like to have one or two of your best pieces shown in the gallery, send them 
and their information (size, wood, finish) to Kevin Neelley - treas@KCWoodturners.org.


SET UP YOUR COMPUTER TO DONATE TO KCWT

You can support your club when you shop on Amazon.  AmazonSmile will donate 0.5% of each sale to us and it doesn't cost you ANYTHING.  All you have to do is use this link the next time you shop on Amazon: https://smile.amazon.com/ch/51-0568355  Then choose Kansas City Woodturners Association as your charity of choice the first time you shop there. It's automatic the next times. Save this link and use it every time you shop Amazon.

You can support your club when you shop on Amazon.  
AmazonSmile will donate 0.5% of each sale to us and it doesn't 
cost you ANYTHING.  All you have to do is use this link the next 

time you shop on Amazon: https://smile.amazon.com/ch/
51-0568355  Then choose Kansas City Woodturners Association 

as your charity of choice the first time you shop there. It's 
automatic the next times. Save this link and use it every time you 

shop Amazon.


  KC Woodturners is a 501(C)(3) charity and we 
really appreciate your support

This quarter KCWT received 


$74.28

from Amazon as a result of 

qualifying purchases made by 
customers who have selected us as 

their charity. 


Thank you 

https://www.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=QP4UM5CRKFLJ&K=3OM9OU84EKSDB&M=urn:rtn:msg:2019112519044351851dd659d74e9eb3bc9c7bad90p0na&R=2CBG268NXBNUW&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F51-0568355&H=FMMZO5GMHXA0AEJ5WOYAOPN2GI8A
https://www.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=QP4UM5CRKFLJ&K=3OM9OU84EKSDB&M=urn:rtn:msg:2019112519044351851dd659d74e9eb3bc9c7bad90p0na&R=2CBG268NXBNUW&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F51-0568355&H=FMMZO5GMHXA0AEJ5WOYAOPN2GI8A
https://www.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=QP4UM5CRKFLJ&K=3OM9OU84EKSDB&M=urn:rtn:msg:2019112519044351851dd659d74e9eb3bc9c7bad90p0na&R=2CBG268NXBNUW&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F51-0568355&H=FMMZO5GMHXA0AEJ5WOYAOPN2GI8A


June Silent Art Auction

KC Woodturner Bill Paullo has donated the Silent Auction piece for this month. This sale supports 
your club and will hopefully be a great way to get member woodturnings into the hands of other 
members and the community.

 

This Silent Art Auction ends on Friday, 7/16/2021. Bids can be made between now and the end of 
the auction by email to mailto:treas@kcwoodturners.org. The highest bid will be posted on the 
KCWT website in the sidebar area. Bids will be shown as $ amount and the last four digits of the 
bidder phone number: see www.kcwoodturners.org


Artist: Bill Paullo 


 

Title: Olive Peppermill with Ebony Ball Top  

 

Dimensions: 11-1/2” tall x 2-1/2” diameter at widest 
point 

 

Description: This fine Olive peppermill was made 
from vase was constructed from a beautiful piece of 
olive wood from the middle east. The peppermill 
features an ebony ball top. It has a very nice quality 
grinding mechanism installed. The wood was finished 
with walnut oil so is not glossy and feels very good in 
the hands. 

mailto:treas@kcwoodturners.org
http://www.kcwoodturners.org/


CHRISTMAS IS 
JUST AROUND 
THE CORNER

As always, KCWT needs you.  You are what 
makes KCWT special.  Your membership, your 
interest, your turnings, your experience, your 
participation, and your enthusiasm make KCWT 
what it is.


Please help with this event.  We need planners, 
workers, turnings, ideas, and support.


When you’ve decided you want to assist in this 
endeavor, please call Shaun McMahon or send 
and email and let him know.  

Yup, it really is from a woodturning point of view and a KCWT perspective.


That needs some explanation.  Mike McCauley of the Guild and Shaun McMahon of KCWT have been given 
the go-ahead by their respective Boards to pursue a Christmas sales event.


Covid changed quite a few things for both organizations.  All our outside activities for 2020 were cancelled 
and, so far, many for 2021.   Our outside activities encourage and allow for a lot of public activity and are 
enthusiastically embraced by the collective memberships.  They are fun.  They allow us to show our stuff.  
They enable us to demonstrate and promote activities which we are excited about and proud of.


This Christmas activity will give both the Guild and KCWT an opportunity to recover some of those things.  
With vaccines and the lowering of restrictions there is a real possibility for an event to occur in the latter part 
of  November this year;  we are hopeful.  


In order for it to happen, we want and need assistance in making the plans and carrying out the activities 
which will make it a reality.  The planning will start soon and one of the great things about this event is that so 
many members of the Guild and KCWT can be involved.


Every member of KCWT and the Guild can help by making items (especially Christmas themed) that the clubs 
can sell as this is also a fundraising activity for both.  


There will NOT be a lot of meetings and, with lots 
of help, not a lot of work, but a great deal of fun.




Jerry Darter sent this in.  It was 
made by a friend of his wife-Kay.  
The wood is walnut and was 
made in 1943 by Tom Mayes 
probably on a foot powered lathe 
and no chuck.

OLD TIME TURNING



Kansas City Woodturners Board 

V. President 
Mike Thomas 

86/835-0900

VP@KCWoodturners.org

President 
Kris Coyan 

913-579-9152

pres@KCWoodturners.org

Treasurer 
Kevin Neelley 

913-424-5691

treas@KCWoodturners

Secretary 
Shaun Q. McMahon 

913-908-0245

editor@KCWoodturners.org

Ann Mellina 
817-905-2040

Sue Bergstrand 
816-363-5465 

Anthony Harris 
913-648-2027

At large Board Members

Ed Jasczcak

913-269-8133

David Stalling

913-441-1411

Mark Inmon

 816-368-1775

mailto:pres@KCWoodturners.org

